Welcome to FWISD, Ms. Golomb!
Jo Kelly School staff, students, and families welcome Ms. Corey Golomb as our new Assistant Superintendent of Special Populations for the Fort Worth Independent School District.
[image: ]Corey Golomb is from Kingston, Ontario Canada. She earned a Bachelor of Physical & Health Education from UNIVERSITY OF TORONTO, Toronto, Canada followed by a Bachelor of Education from QUEEN’S UNIVERSITY, Kingston, Canada. She then continued on with Master of Education AUBURN UNIVERSITY at Montgomery, Montgomery, Alabama, followed by a Master of Educational Administration UNIVERSITY OF NORTH TEXAS, Denton, Texas.
[bookmark: _GoBack]With 37 years in the field of education, from the classroom to central administration, her current role is the Assistant Superintendent of Special Populations for the Fort Worth Independent School District. In this role, she utilizes methodical and consistent organization and management skills to ensure implementation and monitoring of the State and Federal accountability systems for students receiving services for the district’s special populations such as: Multi-Tier System Support and Special Programs, Dyslexia Services, Psychological Services, and Special Education Department. Among her significant previous positions, Ms. Golomb served as a classroom teacher, Vocational Coordinator, Area Specialist, and Manager of Special Education Secondary Curriculum and Instruction, Director of School Support and Compliance, and Director of Special Education.
Ms. Golomb is a member of the educational professional association Phi Delta Kappa International, Association for Supervision and Curriculum Development (ASCD), Texas Council of Administrators of Special Education (TCASE), Texas School Alliance (TSA), Urban Collaborative, Dallas Arboretum and the Dallas Museum of Art.
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